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Activity Disclaimer 
 

At Seedlings Academy, part of every child’s daily routine involves them to explore their 
surroundings, play outside, discover in the sand/water tables and for our younger Seedlings, it 
involves them in learning how to eat.  We encourage the child enrolled at Seedlings Academy to 
explore and to be independent.  This freedom of choice sometimes means that children will get 
“messy”.  

Please dress your child in clothing that allows for free movement.  While we try to prevent children 
from getting art materials on their clothing, sometimes it does happen.  You know your child had a 
fun day when they come home with a few spots on their clothing.   

Seedlings Academy is NOT responsible for lost or damaged clothing.   

 

I have read, understand, and agree to this disclaimer. 

 

Child’s Name ________________________________________  

Child’s Name ________________________________________ 

Parent Signature____________________________________________ Date_____________ 

    


